
3. SCRUTINY OF POLICE SCOTLAND PERFORMANCE IN WEST 
LOTHIAN 

 A report had been circulated by the Head of Housing, Customer and 
Building Services providing an update on the performance of Police 
Scotland in West Lothian for the period 1st July – 30th September 2018. 

 The report recalled that the Council Executive had agreed that the 
monitoring of performance against the West Lothian Police Plan would be 
reported and considered by the Panel on a quarterly basis.  The report 
covered the period 1st July – 30th September 2018.   

 Chief Superintendent Lesley Clark provided the panel with information on 
changes in personnel which included the appointment of Superintendent 
Angus McInnes who would be taking over the Partnership roll.  Chief 
Superintendant Clark also advised of a forthcoming event that would be 
taking place in February 2019 looking at “Where we are now” and 
“Looking Forward”.  Invitations would be extended to partners. 

 Chief Inspector Alan Williams then spoke to the report, amplifying aspects 
of the statistical information contained therein and expanded on the 
actions being taken by Police Scotland.   

 A number of questions were raised by members and answered by Chief 
Superintendent Clark and Chief Inspector Williams.  Inspector Williams 
undertook to provide an updated map for the next meeting.   

 The Panel was asked to note the contents of the report and performance 
document. 

 Decision 

 To note the contents of the report. 
 


